
Worship Volunteers 

            May 5 
Greeters: Mary Rose Gathman* 

 Linda Galloway** 

Lay Welcomer: Charlene Fetterly* 

Lay Readers: Diane Head* 

 Carl Klebe** 

Media: Dan Dailey, Jeff Knox* 

 Harrison and Carson Daley** 
Nursery: Meg Edwards* 

 Judy Daughtridge** 
Ushers: TBD** 

           May 12 
Greeters: Polly Swindoll* 

 Linda Galloway** 

Lay Welcomer: Rhett Bush* 

Lay Readers: Julie Dangler* 

 Rev. Deana** 

Media: Dale Dangler, Jeff Knox* 

 Harrison and Carson Daley** 
Nursery: Meg Edwards* 

 Caitlin Daley** 
Ushers: TBD** 
 

• Church Office Closed:  Due to staff vacations days and regular days off , the office will be closed 
on Monday, May 6 and Friday, May 10.  

• United Women in Faith Meeting, May 8:  All ladies of the church are invited to the UWF meeting 
on Wednesday, May 8, at 10:00 am. Rev. Kathy James, the director of Church Relations at  
Epworth Children’s Home, will be the guest speaker. Come hear what is happening at Epworth! 

• Epworth Sunday, May 12: We will be taking up a special offering on Sunday, May 12 for  
Epworth. There will be offering envelopes available for Epworth.  

• Graduate Sunday, May 19: Invitations have been sent to graduates and their families. If you 
know of someone who is graduating from high school, college, or who graduated in December, 
please let the church office know by May 10. We have books and cards for our graduates in the 
narthex. Please sign them with sentiments, advice, prayers, and memories..  

• Thank you to all who contributed items and everyone who volunteered time to help with the 
Church Yard Sale on Saturday, April 27.  

• Ingles gift cards: Cards are available in the Fellowship Hall from 9:45 to 10:45 am  Sunday  
mornings. Cards will not be sold in the office next week (May 6-10) or on Sunday, May 19. Cards 
are in $50.00 and $100.00 increments. The church earns 5% of the face value of the card, which 
will be applied to mortgage principal. 

• Ushers Needed for 11:00 Worship Services: You can sign up for just one Sunday or as many 
Sundays as you are available to serve. Sign up sheets are on the table in the narthex. 

• VBS, June 1: Save the date for VBS! More information will be coming soon. 
 
 

* Contemporary Service — ** Traditional Service  
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• United Women in Faith Meeting, May 8:  All ladies of the church are invited to the UWF meeting 
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